
Please OPPOSE SB113
 Civil Actions – Public Nuisances – Firearm Industry Members

 (Gun Industry Accountability Act of 2023) 

Does one think of Bass Pro in the Arundel Mills mall when you say "Firearm Industry Member" 
because they WILL be included in the definition given this bill. Let's play "change the noun" and switch 
the merchandise from "gun" to ANY other item and you will viscerally feel that this bill is just plain 
wrong. There really has to be some limit to the stigmatizing of honest citizens and perfectly legitimate 
industries; they are NOT the bad guys.  Driving businesses out of business will not solve whatever 
problem this bill purports to solve.

Thomas J. Kasuba (registered Democrat)
2917 Rosemar Drive
Ellicott City, MD  21043-3332
tomkasubamd@netscape.net
301-688-8543 (day)
February 7, 2023
 


